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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


	In today's update: IG Toolkit PSNC guidance available; C-19 vaccination health campaign; share feedback on C-19 test distribution service; MHRA drug safety update.
 

Data Security and Protection Toolkit: PSNC guidance docs now available
PSNC has published a suite of new guidance to assist community pharmacy contractors with completing the Data Security and Protection Toolkit for 2020/21. The Toolkit used to make a pharmacy’s information governance (IG) declaration must be completed by 30th June 2021, but it is recommended that contractors do so as soon as possible.
PSNC has collaborated with NHS Digital and PMR suppliers to keep the workload for the Toolkit manageable but the data security protections appropriate. Whilst there are some new mandatory questions, many of the changes for this year have been to improve the wording or otherwise simplify questions. The Headquarters batch submission feature, which enables contractors that own three or more pharmacies to complete a single submission for all their premises, has also been improved.

PSNC recommends that contractors log in to the Toolkit now, begin looking through our guidance documents - starting with the Toolkit completion: Overview: Five steps guide and, time allowing, begin to fill in the Toolkit using the additional question-by-question guidance.

PSNC’s data security hub and templates and policies have also been updated to align with the new toolkit and the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.
Download PSNC's IG Toolkit guidance

First mandated health campaign of 2021/22: C-19 vaccination
NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) and PSNC have agreed that contractors will be asked to participate in a COVID-19 vaccination campaign as the first mandated health campaign for 2021/22, which contractors must undertake as part of their NHS contractual requirements.
This will form part of the recently launched ‘Join the Millions’ national advertising campaign, informing the public about the vaccine and encouraging people to take it up when it is offered to them. The campaign materials are due to arrive in pharmacies in mid-May.
Learn more about the mandatory health campaign
Share your views with NHS Test & Trace on the C-19 test distribution service
NHS Test and Trace would like to hear feedback from community pharmacy teams delivering the COVID-19 lateral flow device distribution service (Pharmacy Collect). Pharmacy teams are therefore encouraged to share their views in a short survey, which will take around 10 minutes to complete.
The purpose of the survey is to understand pharmacy teams' views and experiences to inform discussions on potential improvements to the service.
Complete the survey
MHRA drug safety update
A new Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) Drug Safety Update has been published, including articles on Polyethylene glycol laxatives and starch-based thickeners and C-19 vaccines and medicines.
Read the full MHRA update


Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus
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